
 

 
 

 

 
NEW! Rugby Munchkins After School Club at Hayes Primary School 

Starting 13th January 2020! (Reception – Year 2)  
 
 
Dear Parents of Hayes Primary, 
 
We are excited to announce that we will be running a new after school at Hayes for children in 

Reception – Year 2 for the Spring Term 2020.  The Rugby classes will run a Monday after school and 

the classes will take children on a fantastic journey from learning the most basic rugby skills to 

preparing them for the next stage of their sporting career. As well as learning and developing their 

rugby skills, we also aim to encourage development of social interaction to build confidence and 

well-being.  The classes will very much be for both boys and girls.  

 
The 10-week term will run from Monday 13th January until Monday 23rd March.  The term excludes a 
1-week break for half-term. The cost for the term will be £70. There is the option for you to book a 
free trial for your child as this is a new club and following this you can book for the remainder of the 
term.  
 
All our head coaches are fully qualified in their relevant fields; hold a paediatric first aid certificate 

and all our staff are advanced DBS checked. 

The classes will last for 1 hour starting at 3.20pm – 4.20pm this allows the children enough time to 
change at the end of the school day. 
 
If you would like to book your child a space for the sessions, please follow the link below. 

https://schools-munchkins.class4kids.co.uk/term/734 

 
Please let us know if you have any questions or queries and we look forward to seeing you soon. You 
can contact us by calling the office on 020 8658 3777 or drop us an email 
admin@munchkinsports.com  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Joseph Ting 
Munchkin Sports 
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